
 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS and BUSINESS OWNERS: 

IMPORTANT MEETING 

regarding a proposed new business at  

3473 Butler Street in Lawrenceville 
 

 
Monday, November 24, 2014 

7:00 pm 

St. Augustine’s Social Hall  

220 37th Street  

 
Franco Braccia and Annette Ishida will be opening Senti at 3473 Butler in January 2015.  Senti 

is proposed to be a high end Italian restaurant and wine bar/lounge.   Franco and Annette will 

be attending the 6th Ward Block Watch on November 24, 2014 at 7pm at St. Augustine's (220 

37th Street).  Franco and Annette have applied for a liquor license and have committed to 

working with the community to mitigate any impact.   

Please join us to learn more about the proposed restaurant.   

 

Please call Lawrenceville United at 412-802-7220 or email info@LUnited.org for more 

information. 

mailto:info@LUnited.org

